Information about the Auditor’s candidate
The Supervisory Council proposes to appoint Aktsiaselts PricewaterhouseCoopers as the auditor for the financial years of 2023 and 2024, and to pay a remuneration to the auditor as per an agreement to be signed with the auditor.
Aktsiaselts PricewaterhouseCoopers has given AS Tallinna Vesi assurances that, to their knowledge, no employment, economic or other relations exist between Aktsiaselts PricewaterhouseCoopers, its governing bodies or its lead auditor on the one hand, and AS Tallinna Vesi or its governing bodies, on the other, that may affect their independence as an auditor.
Aktsiaselts PricewaterhouseCoopers has provided auditing services to AS Tallinna Vesi during the financial year of 2022 pursuant to the contract, concluded between Aktsiaselts PricewaterhouseCoopers and AS Tallinna Vesi, setting out the duties, schedule and remuneration of the auditor. In the opinion of the Supervisory Council, Aktsiaselts PricewaterhouseCoopers has provided auditing services in compliance with the aforementioned agreement and the Supervisory Council has no complaints regarding the quality of the auditing services. 
